
LEGAL NOTICE 

Contact Person: Ann Joppru 

Date: May 14, 2025 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 462.396 Subdivision 2, a 

Public Hearing will be held on the Calendar Year 2026 Budget of 

the Northwest Regional Development Commission on June 3, 2025, 

at 9:00 a.m., at the NWRDC Office, 109 South Minnesota Street, 

Warren, Minnesota. 

A copy of the proposed budget is available upon request. A 

copy of the Commission's Work Plan indicating how the funds will 

be allocated to projects is available at the NWRDC offices; 218- 

745-6733.
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